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Future Miss President Apr 29 2022 Kami
learns some very exciting news, but she has a
difficult time believing it. Will more details help
to inspire her or cast further doubts? The
historic election of the first U.S. female Vice
President fills Kami with excitement, but Kami

has never seen a female VP before. Can Kami
overcome her doubts and embrace her inner
Girl Power? Will she be inspired to ignite her
leader within and dream even BIGGER?
Children of all ages will be inspired by this
beautiful rhyming story and fuel their passion
for achieving all of their dreams!
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Inside the Bubble Jan 03 2020 Inside the
Bubble: Campaigns, Caucuses, and the Future
of the Presidential Nomination Process is a
behind-the-scenes look at the 2020 Democratic
nomination process focusing on the Iowa
caucuses and the campaign workers who
located there. For decades, Iowa held the first
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contest in the presidential nomination process
and individuals interested in campaign work
considered it a "holy grail." But in 2020, a
record number of Democrats seeking to unseat
President Trump – and the hundreds of young
campaign workers who located to Iowa –
created a political event unmatched in scope
and scale. Those workers, embedded in the
caucus bubble, focused for months on finding
supporters for their candidate and ensuring
they attended their precinct event – the first
step in selecting delegates to the national
convention. And then Caucus Day came, and
with it a technology-driven fiasco that seemed
to foreshadow a year of pandemic and protest.
The lessons learned in 2020 underscored the
importance of local staff who organize and
mobilize supporters for a candidate in whom
they believe. And those lessons are applicable
to any race of any party in any state. For
students of US politics as well as aspiring
candidates, political journalists, and campaign
professionals, this book captures the drama and
human perspective of campaigns and elections
in America.
Amateur Hour Aug 22 2021 This book
assesses the impact of presidential character on
the popularity, productivity, and ethics of
contemporary presidents. Through comparative
analyses, author Lara Brown demonstrates that
the character of a president’s leadership does
not change in office and that the success of
future presidents can be evaluated before they
step into the White House. She traces the rise

of “amateur outsiders,” like Donald Trump, and
asserts the need for systemic reform and
cultural reassessment of presidential character.
Intended for students and scholars of the
presidency, this book also holds appeal for
general readers who seek understanding of
past and future presidential elections.
The Oath and the Office: A Guide to the
Constitution for Future Presidents Aug 02 2022
“A cleareyed, accessible, and informative
primer: vital reading for all
Americans.”—Kirkus Reviews, starred review
Can the president launch a nuclear attack
without congressional approval? Is it ever a
crime to criticize the president? Can states
legally resist a president’s executive order? In
today’s fraught political climate, it often seems
as if we must become constitutional law
scholars just to understand the news from
Washington, let alone make a responsible
decision at the polls. The Oath and the Office is
the book we need, right now and into the
future, whether we are voting for or running to
become president of the United States.
Constitutional law scholar and political science
professor Corey Brettschneider guides us
through the Constitution and explains the
powers—and limits—that it places on the
presidency. From the document itself and from
American history’s most famous court cases, we
learn why certain powers were granted to the
presidency, how the Bill of Rights limits those
powers, and what “we the people” can do to
influence the nation’s highest public
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office—including, if need be, removing the
person in it. In these brief yet deeply
researched chapters, we meet founding fathers
such as James Madison and Alexander
Hamilton, as well as key figures from historic
cases such as Brown v. Board of Education and
Korematsu v. United States. Brettschneider
breathes new life into the articles and
amendments that we once read about in high
school civics class, but that have real impact on
our lives today. The Oath and the Office offers a
compact, comprehensive tour of the
Constitution, and empowers all readers, voters,
and future presidents with the knowledge and
confidence to read and understand one of our
nation’s most important founding documents.
Studyguide for Physics and Technology for
Future Presidents by Muller, R Jul 01 2022
Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again Includes all
testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and
events. Cram101 Just the FACTS101
studyguides gives all of the outlines, highlights,
and quizzes for your textbook with optional
online comprehensive practice tests. Only
Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanies:
9780136015314. This item is printed on
demand.
Future Presidents Club: Girls Rock: Future
Presidents Club Mar 29 2022 Five young girls
want to know why there's never been a female
president. Ready to change the world, the
inspired six-year-olds create a special girls-only
club - the Future Presidents Club. These girls
are ready to make a difference! In the second
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book in the Future Presidents Club series,
Charlotte takes center stage. When the future
President Ballerina learns that her dance
recital may be canceled, she convinces her
friends to put on a talent show to help her
musical friends. Can the Future Presidents
Club's new singing group, The Rainbow Tutus,
help save their school's band program?
Political Rhetoric Jun 27 2019 Rhetoric is
among the most important and least understood
elements of presidential leadership. Presidents
have always wielded rhetoric as one tool of
governance—and that rhetoric was always
intended to facilitate political ends, such as
image building, persuasion of the mass public,
and inter-branch government persuasion. But
as mass media has grown and then fragmented,
as the federal bureaucracy has continued to
both expand and calcify, and as partisanship
has heightened tensions both within Congress
and between Congress and the Executive,
rhetoric is an increasingly important element of
presidential governance. Scholars have derived
ways to explain how these developments and
the presidents’ use of rhetoric have contributed
to and detracted from the health of American
democracy. This briefing book offers a succinct
reflection on the ways in which historical
developments have encouraged the use of
political rhetoric. It explores strategies of
“going public” to provide some leverage over
the political system and the lessons one might
derive from these choices. This essential
analysis, written for lay readers, scholars,

students, and future presidents, is the first in
Transaction’s innovative Presidential Briefings
series. Mary E. Stuckey covers the scholarly
literature with authority and offers examples of
rhetoric that have lasting influence.
Author in Chief Sep 10 2020 “One of the best
books on the American presidency to appear in
recent years.” —Thomas Mallon, The Wall
Street Journal “Fun and fascinating…It’s witty,
charming, and fantastically learned. I loved it.”
—Rick Perlstein Based on a decade of research
and reporting, Author in Chief tells the story of
America’s presidents as authors—and offers a
delightful new window into the public and
private lives of our highest leaders. Most
Americans are familiar with Abraham Lincoln’s
famous words in the Gettysburg Address and
the Emancipation Proclamation. Yet few can
name the work that helped him win the
presidency: his published collection of speeches
entitled Political Debates between Hon.
Abraham Lincoln and Hon. Stephen A. Douglas.
Lincoln labored in secret to get his book ready
for the 1860 election, tracking down newspaper
transcripts, editing them carefully for fairness,
and hunting for a printer who would meet his
specifications. Political Debates sold fifty
thousand copies—the rough equivalent of half a
million books in today’s market—and it reveals
something about Lincoln’s presidential
ambitions. But it also reveals something about
his heart and mind. When voters asked about
his beliefs, Lincoln liked to point them to his
book. In Craig Fehrman’s groundbreaking work
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of history, Author in Chief, the story of
America’s presidents and their books opens a
rich new window into presidential biography.
From volumes lost to history—Calvin Coolidge’s
Autobiography, which was one of the most
widely discussed titles of 1929—to ones we
know and love—Barack Obama’s Dreams from
My Father, which was very nearly never
published—Fehrman unearths countless
insights about the presidents through their
literary works. Presidential books have made an
enormous impact on American history,
catapulting their authors to the national stage
and even turning key elections. Beginning with
Thomas Jefferson’s Notes on the State of
Virginia, the first presidential book to influence
a campaign, and John Adams’s Autobiography,
the first score-settling presidential memoir,
Author in Chief draws on newly uncovered
information—including never-before-published
letters from Andrew Jackson, John F. Kennedy,
and Ronald Reagan—to cast fresh light on the
private drives and self-doubts that fueled our
nation’s leaders. We see Teddy Roosevelt as a
vulnerable first-time author, struggling to write
the book that would become a classic of
American history. We see Reagan painstakingly
revising Where’s the Rest of Me?, a forgotten
memoir in which he sharpened his sunny
political image. We see Donald Trump
negotiating the deal for The Art of the Deal, the
volume that made him synonymous with
business savvy. Alongside each of these
authors, we also glimpse the everyday
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Americans who read them. Combining the
narrative felicity of a journalist with the
rigorous scholarship of a historian, Fehrman
delivers a feast for history lovers, book lovers,
and everybody curious about a behind-thescenes look at our presidents.
Unmaking the Presidency Jan 15 2021 "This
is a book for everyone who has developed an
unexpected nostalgia for political 'norms'
during the Trump years . . . Other books on the
Trump White House expertly detail the mayhem
inside; this book builds on those works to detail
its consequences." —Carlos Lozada (one of
twelve books to read "to understand what's
going on") "Perhaps the most penetrating book
to have been written about Trump in office."
—Lawrence Douglas, The Times Literary
Supplement The definitive account of how
Donald Trump has wielded the powers of the
American presidency The extraordinary
authority of the U.S. presidency has no parallel
in the democratic world. Today that authority
resides in the hands of one man, Donald J.
Trump. But rarely if ever has the nature of a
president clashed more profoundly with the
nature of the office. Unmaking the Presidency
tells the story of the confrontation between a
person and the institution he almost wholly
embodies. From the moment of his
inauguration, Trump has challenged our
deepest expectations of the presidency. But
what are those expectations, where did they
come from, and how great is the damage? As
editors of the “invaluable” (The New York

Times) Lawfare website, Susan Hennessey and
Benjamin Wittes have attracted a large
audience to their hard-hitting and highly
informed commentary on the controversies
surrounding the Trump administration. In this
book, they situate Trump-era scandals and
outrages in the deeper context of the
presidency itself. How should we understand
the oath of office when it is taken by a man who
may not know what it means to preserve,
protect, and defend something other than
himself? What aspects of Trump are radically
different from past presidents and what aspects
have historical antecedents? When has he
simply built on his predecessors’ misdeeds, and
when has he invented categories of misrule
entirely his own? By setting Trump in the light
of history, Hennessey and Wittes provide a
crucial and durable account of a presidency like
no other.
1920 Feb 13 2021 The presidential election of
1920 was one of the most dramatic ever. For
the only time in the nation's history, six onceand-future presidents hoped to end up in the
White House: Woodrow Wilson, Warren G.
Harding, Calvin Coolidge, Franklin Delano
Roosevelt, Herbert Hoover, and Theodore
Roosevelt. It was an election that saw
unprecedented levels of publicity — the
Republicans outspent the Democrats by 4 to 1
— and it was the first to garner extensive
newspaper and newsreel coverage. It was also
the first election in which women could vote.
Meanwhile, the 1920 census showed that
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America had become an urban nation —
automobiles, mass production, chain stores,
and easy credit were transforming the economy
and America was limbering up for the most
spectacular decade of its history, the roaring
'20s. Award-winning historian David Pietrusza's
riveting new work presents a dazzling
panorama of presidential personalities,
ambitions, plots, and counterplots — a picture
of modern America at the crossroads.
Presidential Leadership and the Creation
of the American Era Aug 29 2019 How
presidents forged the American century This
book examines the foreign policy decisions of
the presidents who presided over the most
critical phases of America's rise to world
primacy in the twentieth century, and assesses
the effectiveness and ethics of their choices.
Joseph Nye, who was ranked as one of Foreign
Policy magazine’s 100 Top Global Thinkers,
reveals how some presidents tried with varying
success to forge a new international order
while others sought to manage America’s
existing position. The book shows how
transformational presidents like Wilson and
Reagan changed how America sees the world,
but argues that transactional presidents like
Eisenhower and the elder Bush were sometimes
more effective and ethical. It also draws
important lessons for today’s uncertain world,
in which presidential decision making is more
critical than ever.
The Hardest Job in the World Jun 07 2020 NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • From the veteran
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political journalist and 60 Minutes
correspondent, a deep dive into the history,
evolution, and current state of the American
presidency, and how we can make the job less
impossible and more productive—featuring a
new post-2020–election epilogue “This is a
great gift to our sense of the actual presidency,
a primer on leadership.”—Ken Burns Imagine
you have just been elected president. You are
now commander-in-chief, chief executive, chief
diplomat, chief legislator, chief of party, chief
voice of the people, first responder, chief priest,
and world leader. You’re expected to fulfill your
campaign promises, but you’re also expected to
solve the urgent crises of the day. What’s on
your to-do list? Where would you even start?
What shocks aren’t you thinking about? The
American presidency is in trouble. It has
become overburdened, misunderstood, almost
impossible to do. “The problems in the job
unfolded before Donald Trump was elected, and
the challenges of governing today will confront
his successors,” writes John Dickerson. After
all, the founders never intended for our system
of checks and balances to have one superior
Chief Magistrate, with Congress demoted to
“the little brother who can’t keep up.” In this
eye-opening book, John Dickerson writes about
presidents in history such a Washington,
Lincoln, FDR, and Eisenhower, and and in
contemporary times, from LBJ and Reagan and
Bush, Obama, and Trump, to show how a
complex job has been done, and why we need to
reevaluate how we view the presidency, how we

choose our presidents, and what we expect
from them once they are in office. Think of the
presidential campaign as a job interview. Are
we asking the right questions? Are we looking
for good campaigners, or good presidents?
Once a candidate gets the job, what can they do
to thrive? Drawing on research and interviews
with current and former White House staffers,
Dickerson defines what the job of president
actually entails, identifies the things that only
the president can do, and analyzes how
presidents in history have managed the burden.
What qualities make for a good president? Who
did it well? Why did Bill Clinton call the White
House “the crown jewel in the American penal
system”? The presidency is a job of surprises
with high stakes, requiring vision, management
skill, and an even temperament. Ultimately, in
order to evaluate candidates properly for the
job, we need to adjust our expectations, and be
more realistic about the goals, the
requirements, and the limitations of the office.
As Dickerson writes, “Americans need their
president to succeed, but the presidency is set
up for failure. It doesn’t have to be.”
Defender in Chief Dec 14 2020 In Defender in
Chief, celebrated constitutional scholar John
Yoo makes a provocative case against Donald
Trump's alleged disruption of constitutional
rules and norms. Donald Trump isn't shredding
the Constitution—he's its greatest defender.
Ask any liberal—and many moderate
conservatives—and they'll tell you that Donald
Trump is a threat to the rule of law and the U.S.
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Constitution. Mainstream media outlets have
reported fresh examples of alleged executive
overreach or authoritarian White House
decisions nearly every day of his presidency. In
the 2020 primaries, the candidates have rushed
to accuse Trump of destroying our democracy
and jeopardizing our nation's very existence.
Yoo argues that this charge has things exactly
backwards. Far from considering Trump an
inherent threat to our nation's founding
principles, Yoo convincingly argues that
Washington, Jefferson, Madison and Hamilton
would have seen Trump as returning to their
vision of presidential power, even at his most
controversial. It is instead liberal opponents
who would overthrow existing constitutional
understanding in order to unseat Trump, but in
getting their man would inflict permanent
damage on the office of the presidency, the
most important office in our constitutional
system and the world. This provocative and
engaging work is a compelling defense of an
embattled president's ideas and actions.
Rush Revere and the Presidency Jul 09 2020
Rush Revere journeys back to history once
more to discover more about the presidency.
After Trump May 07 2020 In After Trump:
Reconstructing the Presidency, Bob Bauer and
Jack Goldsmith provide a comprehensive
roadmap for reform of the presidency in the
post-Trump era. In fourteen chapters they offer
more than fifty concrete proposals concerning
presidential conflicts of interest, foreign
influence on elections, pardon power abuse,
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assaults on the press, law enforcement
independence, Special Counsel procedures, FBI
investigations of presidents and presidential
campaigns, the role of the White House
Counsel, war powers, control of nuclear
weapons, executive branch vacancies, domestic
emergency powers, how one administration
should examine possible crimes by the
president of a prior administration, and more.
Each set of reform proposals is preceded by
rich descriptions of relevant presidential
history, and relevant background law and
norms, that place the proposed reforms in
context. All of the proposals are prefaced by a
chapter that explains how Trump--and, in some
cases, his predecessors--conducted the
presidency in ways that justify these reforms.
After Trump will thus be essential reading for
the coming debate on how to reconstruct the
laws and norms that constitute and govern the
world's most powerful office. It's hard to
imagine two better co-authors for the task. Both
served in senior executive branch positions-in
the administrations of Barack Obama and
George W. Bush, respectively-and have written
widely on the presidency. Bob Bauer served
from 2010-2011 as White House Counsel to
President Barack Obama, who in 2013 named
Bauer to be Co-Chair of the Presidential
Commission on Election Administration. He is a
Professor of Practice and Distinguished Scholar
in Residence at New York University School of
Law, as well as the co-director of its Legislative
and Regulatory Process Clinic. Jack Goldsmith

served as Assistant Attorney General, Office of
Legal Counsel from 2003-2004, and Special
Counsel to the Department of Defense from
2002-2003. He is the Learned Hand Professor
at Harvard Law School, co-founder of Lawfare,
and a Senior Fellow at the Hoover Institution.
Together, in this book, they set the terms for
the national discussion to come about the
presidency, its powers, and its limits.
Washington's Farewell Address to the People of
the United States, 1796 Aug 10 2020
Economic Policy for Future Presidents Sep 22
2021 Ever wonder what politicians and
reporters mean when discussing economic
policy, and then wish you understood them
better? What do they mean by deficits, debt,
and tax policy? What is monetary policy or
income inequality? What are the economics of
climate change-and its remedies? If you've
asked such questions, then this book is for you.
To make the matter more compelling, it puts
you in the Oval Office as the incoming president
and walks you through essential issues,
presenting the information conversationally,
hoping to remain interesting, intending to help
you become conversant, not an expert.
The Presidents Club Sep 30 2019 The New York
Times bestselling history of the private
relationships among the last thirteen
presidents—the partnerships, private deals,
rescue missions, and rivalries of those select
men who served as commander in chief. The
Presidents Club, established at Dwight
Eisenhower’s inauguration by Harry Truman
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and Herbert Hoover, is a complicated place: its
members are bound forever by the experience
of the Oval Office and yet are eternal rivals for
history’s favor. Among their secrets: How Jack
Kennedy tried to blame Ike for the Bay of Pigs.
How Ike quietly helped Reagan win his first
race in 1966. How Richard Nixon conspired
with Lyndon Johnson to get elected and then
betrayed him. How Jerry Ford and Jimmy
Carter turned a deep enmity into an alliance.
The unspoken pact between a father and son
named Bush. And the roots of the rivalry
between Clinton and Barack Obama. Time
magazine editors and presidential historians
Nancy Gibbs and Michael Duffy offer a new and
revealing lens on the American presidency,
exploring the club as a hidden instrument of
power that has changed the course of history.
Six Crises Dec 02 2019 For many years before
he became President, Richard Nixon's decisions
vitally affected the well-being of the nation. Six
of those decisions significantly shaped the man
who would later become the 37th President of
the United States. Six Crises is a close-up look
at this dynamic man, recalling the demands
placed upon him, the thinking behind his
decisions, and the pressures of political life.
Historian in Chief Nov 12 2020 Presidents
shape not only the course of history but also
how Americans remember and retell that
history. From the Oval Office they instruct us
what to respect and what to reject in our past.
They regale us with stories about who we are
as a people, and tell us whom in the pantheon
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of greats we should revere and whom we
should revile. The president of the United
States, in short, is not just the nation’s chief
legislator, the head of a political party, or the
commander in chief of the armed forces, but
also, crucially, the nation’s historian in chief. In
this engaging and insightful volume, Seth
Cotlar and Richard Ellis bring together top
historians and political scientists to explore
how eleven American presidents deployed their
power to shape the nation’s collective memory
and its political future. Contending that the
nation’s historians in chief should be evaluated
not only on the basis of how effective they are
in persuading others, Historian in Chief argues
they should also be judged on the veracity of
the history they tell.
Do Morals Matter? Oct 24 2021 What is the
role of ethics in American foreign policy? The
Trump Administration has elevated this from a
theoretical question to front-page news. Should
ethics even play a role, or should we only focus
on defending our material interests? In Do
Morals Matter? Joseph S. Nye provides a
concise yet penetrating analysis of how modern
American presidents have-and have notincorporated ethics into their foreign policy.
Nye examines each presidency during
theAmerican era post-1945 and scores them on
the success they achieved in implementing an
ethical foreign policy. Alongside this, he
evaluates their leadership qualities, explaining
which approaches work and which ones do not.
Barack Obama 101 Mar 05 2020 Chronicles the

life and political career of Barack Obama.
Future Presidents Club: Girls Rock! Dec 26
2021 Five young girls want to know why there's
never been a female president. Ready to
change the world, the inspired six-year-olds
create a special girls-only club - the Future
Presidents Club. These girls are ready to make
a difference! In the second book in the Future
Presidents Club series, Charlotte takes center
stage. When the future President Ballerina
learns that her dance recital may be canceled,
she convinces her friends to put on a talent
show to help her musical friends. Can the
Future Presidents Club’s new singing group,
The Rainbow Tutus, help save their school’s
band program?
Bomb Power Jun 19 2021 From Pulitzer Prizewinning historian Garry Wills, a
groundbreaking examination of how the atomic
bomb profoundly altered the nature of
American democracy and has left us in a state
of war alert ever since. Look out for a new book
from Garry Wills, What the Qur'an Meant,
coming fall 2017. In Bomb Power, Garry Wills
reveals how the atomic bomb transformed our
nation down to its deepest constitutional rootsby dramatically increasing the power of the
modern presidency and redefining the
government as a national security state-in ways
still felt today. A masterful reckoning from one
of America's preeminent historians, Bomb
Power draws a direct line from the Manhattan
Project to the usurpations of George W. Bush.
The invention of the atomic bomb was a
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triumph of official secrecy and military
discipline-the project was covertly funded at
the behest of the president and, despite its
massive scale, never discovered by Congress or
the press. This concealment was perhaps to be
expected in wartime, but Wills persuasively
argues that the Manhattan Project then became
a model for the covert operations and overt
authority that have defined American
government in the nuclear era. The wartime
emergency put in place during World War II
extended into the Cold War and finally the war
on terror, leaving us in a state of continuous
war alert for sixty-eight years and counting.
The bomb forever changed the institution of the
presidency since only the president controls
"the button" and, by extension, the fate of the
world. Wills underscores how radical a break
this was from the division of powers established
by our founding fathers and how it in turn has
enfeebled Congress and the courts. The bomb
also placed new emphasis on the president's
military role, creating a cult around the
commander in chief. The tendency of modern
presidents to flaunt military airs, Wills points
out, is entirely a postbomb phenomenon.
Finally, the Manhattan Project inspired the vast
secretive apparatus of the national security
state, including intelligence agencies such as
the CIA and NSA, which remain largely
unaccountable to Congress and the American
people. Wills recounts how, following World
War II, presidential power increased decade by
decade until reaching its stunning apogee with
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the Bush administration. Both provocative and
illuminating, Bomb Power casts the history of
the postwar period in a new light and sounds an
alarm about the continued threat to our
Constitution.
Mathematics Apr 05 2020 Mathematics: The
New Golden Age offers a glimpse of the
extraordinary vistas and bizarre universes
opened up by contemporary mathematicians:
Hilbert's tenth problem and the four-color
theorem, Gaussian integers, chaotic dynamics
and the Mandelbrot set, infinite numbers, and
strange number systems. Why a "new golden
age"? According to Keith Devlin, we are
currently witnessing an astronomical amount of
mathematical research. Charting the most
significant developments that have taken place
in mathematics since 1960, Devlin expertly
describes these advances for the interested
layperson and adroitly summarizes their
significance as he leads the reader into the
heart of the most interesting mathematical
perplexities -- from the biggest known prime
number to the Shimura-Taniyama conjecture
for Fermat's Last Theorem. Revised and
updated to take into account dramatic
developments of the 1980s and 1990s,
Mathematics: The New Golden Age includes, in
addition to Fermat's Last Theorem, major new
sections on knots and topology, and the
mathematics of the physical universe. Devlin
portrays mathematics not as a collection of
procedures for solving problems, but as a
unified part of human culture, as part of

mankind's eternal quest to understand
ourselves and the world in which we live.
Though a genuine science, mathematics has
strong artistic elements as well; this creativity
is in evidence here as Devlin shows what
mathematicians do -- and reveals that it has
little to do with numbers and arithmetic. This
book brilliantly captures the fascinating new
age of mathematics.
The Timeline of Presidential Elections Feb 02
2020 In presidential elections, do voters cast
their ballots for the candidates whose platform
and positions best match their own? Or is the
race for president of the United States come
down largely to who runs the most effective
campaign? It’s a question those who study
elections have been considering for years with
no clear resolution. In The Timeline of
Presidential Elections, Robert S. Erikson and
Christopher Wlezien reveal for the first time
how both factors come into play. Erikson and
Wlezien have amassed data from close to two
thousand national polls covering every
presidential election from 1952 to 2008,
allowing them to see how outcomes take shape
over the course of an election year. Polls from
the beginning of the year, they show, have
virtually no predictive power. By mid-April,
when the candidates have been identified and
matched in pollsters’ trial heats, preferences
have come into focus—and predicted the
winner in eleven of the fifteen elections. But a
similar process of forming favorites takes place
in the last six months, during which voters’
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intentions change only gradually, with
particular events—including presidential
debates—rarely resulting in dramatic change.
Ultimately, Erikson and Wlezien show that it is
through campaigns that voters are made aware
of—or not made aware of—fundamental factors
like candidates’ policy positions that determine
which ticket will get their votes. In other words,
fundamentals matter, but only because of
campaigns. Timely and compelling, this book
will force us to rethink our assumptions about
presidential elections.
Presidents of War Jul 21 2021 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • From a preeminent
presidential historian comes a “superb and
important” (The New York Times Book Review)
saga of America’s wartime chief executives
“Fascinating and heartbreaking . . . timely . . .
Beschloss’s broad scope lets you draw
important crosscutting lessons about
presidential leadership.”—Bill Gates Widely
acclaimed and ten years in the making, Michael
Beschloss’s Presidents of War is an intimate
and irresistibly readable chronicle of the Chief
Executives who took the United States into
conflict and mobilized it for victory. From the
War of 1812 to Vietnam, we see these leaders
considering the difficult decision to send
hundreds of thousands of Americans to their
deaths; struggling with Congress, the courts,
the press, and antiwar protesters; seeking
comfort from their spouses and friends; and
dropping to their knees in prayer. Through
Beschloss’s interviews with surviving
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participants and findings in original letters and
once-classified national security documents, we
come to understand how these Presidents were
able to withstand the pressures of war—or were
broken by them. Presidents of War combines
this sense of immediacy with the overarching
context of two centuries of American history,
traveling from the time of our Founders, who
tried to constrain presidential power, to our
modern day, when a single leader has the
potential to launch nuclear weapons that can
destroy much of the human race. Praise for
Presidents of War "A marvelous narrative. . . .
As Beschloss explains, the greatest wartime
presidents successfully leaven military action
with moral concerns. . . . Beschloss’s writing is
clean and concise, and he admirably draws
upon new documents. Some of the more
titillating tidbits in the book are in the
footnotes. . . . There are fascinating nuggets on
virtually every page of Presidents of War. It is a
superb and important book, superbly
rendered.”—Jay Winik, The New York Times
Book Review "Sparkle and bite. . . . Valuable
and engrossing study of how our chief
executives have discharged the most significant
of all their duties. . . . Excellent. . . . A fluent
narrative that covers two centuries of national
conflict.” —Richard Snow, The Wall Street
Journal
Physics and Technology for Future Presidents
Nov 05 2022 Physics for future world leaders
Physics and Technology for Future Presidents
contains the essential physics that students

need in order to understand today's core
science and technology issues, and to become
the next generation of world leaders. From the
physics of energy to climate change, and from
spy technology to quantum computers, this is
the only textbook to focus on the modern
physics affecting the decisions of political
leaders and CEOs and, consequently, the lives
of every citizen. How practical are alternative
energy sources? Can satellites really read
license plates from space? What is the quantum
physics behind iPods and supermarket
scanners? And how much should we fear a
terrorist nuke? This lively book empowers
students possessing any level of scientific
background with the tools they need to make
informed decisions and to argue their views
persuasively with anyone—expert or otherwise.
Based on Richard Muller's renowned course at
Berkeley, the book explores critical physics
topics: energy and power, atoms and heat,
gravity and space, nuclei and radioactivity,
chain reactions and atomic bombs, electricity
and magnetism, waves, light, invisible light,
climate change, quantum physics, and
relativity. Muller engages readers through
many intriguing examples, helpful facts to
remember, a fun-to-read text, and an emphasis
on real-world problems rather than
mathematical computation. He includes chapter
summaries, essay and discussion questions,
Internet research topics, and handy tips for
instructors to make the classroom experience
more rewarding. Accessible and entertaining,
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Physics and Technology for Future Presidents
gives students the scientific fluency they need
to become well-rounded leaders in a world
driven by science and technology. Leading
universities that have adopted this book
include: Harvard Purdue Rice University
University of Chicago Sarah Lawrence College
Notre Dame Wellesley Wesleyan University of
Colorado Northwestern Washington University
in St. Louis University of Illinois - UrbanaChampaign Fordham University of Miami
George Washington University Some images
inside the book are unavailable due to digital
copyright restrictions.
Physics for Future Presidents: The Science
Behind the Headlines Oct 04 2022 Learn the
science behind the headlines in this work that
outlines the tools of terrorists, the dangers of
nuclear power, and the reality of global
warming. 50 illustrations.
Future President (Future Baby) Jan 27 2022
When Baby speaks, people listen. Could Baby
be president? Find out in this leadershipthemed addition to the Future Baby series! The
president is the leader of our country. Baby was
born to lead! Does Baby have what it takes to
become president? Baby has our vote! Discover
all the incredible ways that prove Baby already
has what it takes to become the leader of our
country! Includes lots of fun presidential facts
to help foster curiosity and empower little ones
to keep the peace, make a change . . . and lead
the world! Future Baby is an adorable board
book series that takes a playful peek into an
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assortment of powerful careers and shows little
ones how their current skills match up with the
job at hand. With Future Baby, babies can be
anything!
Physics of the Future May 31 2022 Imagine, if
you can, the world in the year 2100. In Physics
of the Future, Michio Kaku—the New York
Times bestselling author of Physics of the
Impossible—gives us a stunning, provocative,
and exhilarating vision of the coming century
based on interviews with over three hundred of
the world’s top scientists who are already
inventing the future in their labs. The result is
the most authoritative and scientifically
accurate description of the revolutionary
developments taking place in medicine,
computers, artificial intelligence,
nanotechnology, energy production, and
astronautics. In all likelihood, by 2100 we will
control computers via tiny brain sensors and,
like magicians, move objects around with the
power of our minds. Artificial intelligence will
be dispersed throughout the environment, and
Internet-enabled contact lenses will allow us to
access the world's information base or conjure
up any image we desire in the blink of an eye.
Meanwhile, cars will drive themselves using
GPS, and if room-temperature superconductors
are discovered, vehicles will effortlessly fly on a
cushion of air, coasting on powerful magnetic
fields and ushering in the age of magnetism.
Using molecular medicine, scientists will be
able to grow almost every organ of the body
and cure genetic diseases. Millions of tiny DNA

sensors and nanoparticles patrolling our blood
cells will silently scan our bodies for the first
sign of illness, while rapid advances in genetic
research will enable us to slow down or maybe
even reverse the aging process, allowing
human life spans to increase dramatically. In
space, radically new ships—needle-sized vessels
using laser propulsion—could replace the
expensive chemical rockets of today and
perhaps visit nearby stars. Advances in
nanotechnology may lead to the fabled space
elevator, which would propel humans hundreds
of miles above the earth’s atmosphere at the
push of a button. But these astonishing
revelations are only the tip of the iceberg. Kaku
also discusses emotional robots, antimatter
rockets, X-ray vision, and the ability to create
new life-forms, and he considers the
development of the world economy. He
addresses the key questions: Who are the
winner and losers of the future? Who will have
jobs, and which nations will prosper? All the
while, Kaku illuminates the rigorous scientific
principles, examining the rate at which certain
technologies are likely to mature, how far they
can advance, and what their ultimate
limitations and hazards are. Synthesizing a vast
amount of information to construct an exciting
look at the years leading up to 2100, Physics of
the Future is a thrilling, wondrous ride through
the next 100 years of breathtaking scientific
revolution.
Energy for Future Presidents: The Science
Behind the Headlines Sep 03 2022 Points out
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the importance of the world's energy supply in
shaping global politics, and argues that the
energy source of the future should be natural
gas in the form of shale deposits.
Advice to War Presidents Oct 31 2019 ''War
presidents'' are hardly exceptional in modern
American history. To a greater or lesser extent,
every president since Wilson has been a War
President. Each has committed our country to
the pursuit of peace, yet involved us in a
seemingly endless series of wars-conflicts that
the American foreign policy establishment has
generally made worse. The chief reason, argues
Angelo Codevilla in Advice to War Presidents, is
that America's leaders have habitually imagined
the world as they wished it to be rather than as
it is: They acted under the assumptions that
war is not a normal tool of statecraft but a
curable disease, and that all the world's peoples
wish to live as Americans do. As a result, our
leaders have committed America to the
grandest of ends while constantly subverting
their own goals. Employing many negative
examples from the Bush II administration but
also ranging widely over the last century,
Advice to War Presidents offers a primer on the
unchanging principles of foreign policy.
Codevilla explains the essentials-focusing on
realities such as diplomacy, alliances, war,
economic statecraft, intelligence, and prestige,
rather than on meaningless phrases like
''international community,'' ''peacekeeping''
and ''collective security.'' Not a realist,
neoconservative, or a liberal internationalist,
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Codevilla follows an older tradition: that of
historians like Thucydides, Herodotus, and
Winston Churchill-writers who analyzed
international affairs without imposing false
categories. Advice to War Presidents is an
effort to talk our future presidents down from
their rhetorical highs and get them to practice
statecraft rather than wishful thinking, lest they
give us further violence.
Teaching a Future President Feb 25 2022 The
purpose of this book is to articulate an
aspirational vision for education, one that
deeply engages students in complex and
meaningful work and prepares students for the
personal, social, and societal problems and
opportunities facing them and our society.
However, simply adopting an aspirational vision
for a high quality learning environment isn’t the
real challenge. Most educators, students, and
families don’t need a lot of convincing that
schools can and should do more. Accordingly,
this book does not stop at simply articulating a
vision of the possible; the book also helps
individuals visualize what it can look like, and
supports teachers, families, and other engaged
community members as they work toward
closing the gap between what is possible and
what is currently realized.
Future American President May 19 2021 A
renowned photographer, along with the Boys
and Girls Clubs of America, presents a visual
journey of the American dream as seen through
the eyes of our children in all 50 states, which
celebrates the best of the American spirit while

inspiring children to follow their dreams and to
never give up. Original.
Exercise of Power Apr 17 2021 From the
former secretary of defense and author of the
acclaimed #1 bestselling memoir, Duty, a
candid, sweeping examination of power, and
how it has been exercised, for good and bad, by
American presidents in the post-Cold War
world. Since the end of the Cold War, the global
perception of the United States has
progressively morphed from dominant
international leader to disorganized entity.
Robert Gates argues that this transformation is
the result of the failure of political leaders to
understand the complexity of American power,
its expansiveness and its limitations. He makes
clear that the successful exercise of power is
not limited to the ability to coerce or demand
submission, but must also encompass
diplomacy, strategic communications,
development assistance, intelligence,
technology, and ideology. With forthright
judgments of the performance of past
presidents and their senior-most advisers,
insightful firsthand knowledge, and compelling
insider stories, Gates’s candid, sweeping
examination of power in all its manifestations
argues that U.S. national security in the future
will require abiding by the lessons of the past,
reimagining our approach, and revitalizing
nonmilitary instruments of power essential to
success and security.
Obama and China's Rise Oct 12 2020 "Future
presidents will need to find the right balance in
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China policy, so as to maintain America's
strength and watchfulness but not fall into the
classic security dilemma, wherein each side
believes that growing capabilities reflect hostile
intent and responds by producing that reality. I
believe that President Obama struck that
balance." —From Obama and China's Rise In
2005, veteran diplomat and Asia analyst Jeffrey
Bader met for the first time with the then-junior
U.S. senator from Illinois. When Barack Obama
entered the White House a few years later,
Bader was named the senior director for East
Asian affairs on the National Security Council,
becoming one of a handful of advisers
responsible for formulating and implementing
the administration's policy regarding that key
region. For obvious reasons—a booming
economy, expanding military power, and
increasing influence over the region—the
looming impact of a rising China dominated
their efforts. Obama's original intent was to
extend U.S. influence and presence in East
Asia, which he felt had been neglected by a
Bush administration fixated on the Middle East,
particularly Iraq, and the war on terror. China's
rise, particularly its military buildup, was
heightening anxiety among its neighbors,
including key U.S. allies Japan and South
Korea. Bader explains the administration's
efforts to develop stable relations with China
while improving relationships with key partners
worried about Beijing's new assertiveness. In
Obama and China's Rise, Bader reveals what he
did, discusses what he saw, and interprets what
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it meant—first during the Obama campaign,
and then for the administration. The result is an
illuminating backstage view of the formulation
and execution of American foreign policy as
well as a candid assessment of both. Bader
combines insightful and authoritative foreign
policy analysis with a revealing and humanizing
narrative of his own personal journey.
The American President Jul 29 2019 In The
American President: A Complete History,
historian Kathryn Moore presents a riveting
narrative of each president's experiences in and
out of office, along with illuminating facts and
statistics about each administration, timelines
of national and world events, astonishing trivia,
and more. Together, these details create a
complex and nuanced portrait of the American

presidency, from the nation's infancy to today.
Physics for Future Presidents, Spring 2008
Nov 24 2021
The Year of Magical Thinking Mar 17 2021
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • NATIONAL
BOOK AWARD WINNER • From one of
America’s iconic writers, a stunning book of
electric honesty and passion that explores an
intensely personal yet universal experience: a
portrait of a marriage—and a life, in good times
and bad—that will speak to anyone who has
ever loved a husband or wife or child. Several
days before Christmas 2003, John Gregory
Dunne and Joan Didion saw their only daughter,
Quintana, fall ill with what seemed at first flu,
then pneumonia, then complete septic shock.
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She was put into an induced coma and placed
on life support. Days later—the night before
New Year’s Eve—the Dunnes were just sitting
down to dinner after visiting the hospital when
John Gregory Dunne suffered a massive and
fatal coronary. In a second, this close, symbiotic
partnership of forty years was over. Four weeks
later, their daughter pulled through. Two
months after that, arriving at LAX, she
collapsed and underwent six hours of brain
surgery at UCLA Medical Center to relieve a
massive hematoma. This powerful book is
Didion’ s attempt to make sense of the “weeks
and then months that cut loose any fixed idea I
ever had about death, about illness ... about
marriage and children and memory ... about the
shallowness of sanity, about life itself.
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